[bookmark: _GoBack]To Whom It May Concern,
I am writing to support Rix’s Creek Modification 10. 
I have been living in Singleton for 8 years, my family and myself live on Maison Dieu Road on a property that backs onto the Rix’s Creek mine.
I am lucky enough to work for the Bloomfield Group at this mine for the past 18 months.
The job I hold at Rix’s Creek ticks all of boxes for me and my family.
· 8 Hour shifts ( only mine to provide family friendly hours )
· Mon – Fri Operation ( which suits my family for extra time together )
· Family Values Based Mine
· Only family owned mine in Australia ( that pays taxes )
As close neighbours to the mine I can say that we have never had any issues with noise or any respiratory complaints.
Our family relies on this approval to happen or we will have to consdier moving out of the community to source work.
Myself and my family are volunteers for a local sporting club. If we leave our community this will be a big blow for our sporting club, finding volunteers is very hard. There is a flow on effect that effects the hard-working people in our town.
I love living in this town and enjoy my job.
Please consider carefully – our future is in your hands.
Regards,

Graham McBride


